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DESCRIPTION 
An agreement on the improvement and harmonization of higher education was reached in 1999 in Bologna. The 

main goals were:  adoption of a system of easily recognizable and comparable degrees, adoption of an education 

system divided into three cycles (bachelor's, master's and doctoral studies), introduction of the ECTS credit 

system, promoting student and teacher mobility and increasing the quality of higher education. 

Which goals we actually fulfilled? 

Furthermore, in 2019 we were hit by the COVID-19 pandemic. How did the new situation affect the teaching of 

histology and the goals of the Bologna process? What have we changed, what new tools have we introduced? 

We are now at the beginning of a new academic year. How will we hold classes and achieve the learning 

outcomes envisaged by the curriculum? 

All workshop participants will receive, in advance, a small questionnaire related to the organization of faculty 

program and histology classes. The organizers will collect questionnaires, systematize and send them to all 

participants before workshop. The goals of the workshop are to exchange data, find better solutions for histology 

program and, in the spirit of the ISEAS Congress, gain new colleagues across the EU. 

 

STRUCTURE OF THE WORKSHOP: (Depending on the number of applicants, the workshop may 

last shorter or longer) 

1. 2 hours are provided for a discussion related to the collected data on programs and histology courses. 

2. 15 minutes pause.  

3. 2 hours for the impact of the pandemic and plans for the future.  

 



 

 

DATE AND TIME : November 2021 (exact date TBA on Facebook and Twitter) 

 

PRICE: 5€ for ISEAS members 

 

PLATFORM: ZOOM (link and password will be sent to participants’ email before the workshop) 


